
Notice for Requesting
Proposals for FSMC

Services
Hampton Township School

District
Attention: Food Service

Management Companies
(FSMCs)

The  Hampton  Township
School District,  a sponsor of
the  National  School  Lunch
Program,  is  requesting
proposals for full-service food
service  management
services.   Specifications  may
be obtained from Mr. Jeffrey
Kline,  Dir.  of  Administrative
Services  by  calling
412-492-6308  and  Mrs.
Michelle  Ambrose  at
412-492-6307.   A  mandatory
pre-bid meeting is scheduled
for March 13, 2024 at 10:00
a.m. and the RFP’s are due
April  4,  2024  by  10:00a.m.
both  at  Hampton  Township
School  District  4591  School
Drive, Allison Park, PA 15101.


